Check against Delivery
Draft Statement  

Delivered by the Permanent Representative of the Republic of Indonesia,
H.E. Mr. Hasan Kleib
at the 31st Session of the UPR Working Group 
Consideration of the National Report of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia
Geneva, 5 November 2018
09:00 - 12.30
Mr. President,

My delegation welcomes and thanks the delegation of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia for presenting their national report. 

Indonesia commends efforts by the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia in following-up the accepted recommendations from two previous cycles of UPR.
We also take note with appreciation the implementation of a new Traffic Act that promotes women rights as well as the adoption of the Protection against Abuse Act and its implementing regulations.
Indonesia wishes to recommend the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia the following:
(1) Continue to take steps in ensuring that migrant workers and members of their families have effective access to justice and remedy as well as in providing appropriate and timely consular notification to the sending states.
(2) Take further efforts in enhancing the protection of migrant women and girls.
(3) Consider acceding to the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of Their Families.
We wish the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia a successful review.
I thank you, Mr. President.
(Speaking time: 1 minute, 15 seconds, speaking list no: 49)

